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ALUMNI FESTIVE PARTY

NEW ISOP ALUMNI
FACEBOOK PAGE

We’re pleased to introduce a new Facebook page - just
for Alumni of The International School of Paphos! Join

us to reconnect, keep up with school news and stay
informed about Alumni events. It’s the perfect way to

stay connected and celebrate the achievements of our
community. Please note that the old page will soon be

deleted, so be sure to follow the new one today!
Follow us here: Alumni - The International School of

Paphos

please forward this information to
other Alumni of The International

School of Paphos

ALUMNI MAILING LIST
Don’t miss out on Alumni news and events! If you haven’t
already, be sure to register for our Alumni mailing list. By

subscribing, you’ll receive updates on reunions, school
news and special Alumni gatherings, directly to your inbox.

Sign up here: Alumni Mailing List

We are excited to invite our former students to this
delightful event of festivity to be held on the 20th of
December, at 19:00 in the school’s Cafeteria.
Come celebrate the festive season with us, reconnect with
old friends, and relive cherished memories during this
special evening.
Please share this invitation and encourage any of our
former students to join us in this wonderful celebratory
event!
We look forward to this opportunity of enjoying a reunion,
together with you!
RSVP online here:
https://forms.office.com/e/GXQ3FvB7JW or at
alumni@isop-ed.org by 16 December 2024. 
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